
Circular No. 37/  15  / 2023                                          17 / 02 / 2023    

Dear Comrades,

We have vide our circular no.37 / 12 / 2023 dated 5.1.2023 communicated to our members about the official 

negotiation had with the Management on 3.1.2023 on the various demands and issues submitted by the Union.  

We are happy to inform our Members that on 14.2.2023, we have signed the Minutes of the Discussion in 

respect of the above official negotiation had with the Management.  We have represented to the management 

to initiate the process of recruitment of Clerks and Sub-staff in the coming days and post them at the needy 

branches which will pave for the further business growth of our Bank and also will help in extending better 

customer service.  Management also positively responded to our above representation.  

Comrades after a gap of few years, official negotiation with the management has commenced and Minutes of 

the Discussion was also signed.  We thank the Top Management, Executives who have participated in the 

official negotiation, General Manager – HRD and Chief Manager – HRD.  Union will continuously follow up with 

the management on the various demands and issues discussed in the official negotiation.  We are confident 

that Management would hold such type of official negotiation with the Union at regular intervals in the coming 

months.

We furnish hereunder the Minutes of the Discussion had with the Management in the official negotiation held on 

3.1.2023 for the information of our members.

With greetings,

Yours comradely,

I. Venkatesan

General Secretary
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